COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

April 22, 2015

George Robinson

Wildcat Mining Corporation
3926 North State Hwy. 67
Sadalia, Colorado 80135

Re:  Mayday Idaho Mine Complex, DRMS Permit M-1981-185, Withdrawal of Reason to Believe
Letter

Dear Mr. Robinson,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) is withdrawing the Notice of Possible
Violation sent on March 24, 2015 and removing the item form the April 29, 2015 Mined Land
Reclamation Board (MLRB) agenda.

Please be advised that the Division will be re-issuing a notice of possible violation for the annual fees
only and scheduling for the May 29, 2015 MLRB meeting. An audit by Division accounting and
separately by Minerals Program administrative assistants does not support claims of payments made by
Wildcat Mining Corporation. If Wildcat can produce verifiable documentation of payments the Division
will reconsider or withdrawal the matter.

If you need additional information please visit our website @ http://mining.state.co.us. You may also
contact me directly at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Grand Junction Field Office, by
telephone at 970.241.1117, or by e-mail at russ.means@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Aol Yo

G. Russell Means
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
West Slope Field Office Supervisor
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